
  

Good and Gracious God,  

Thank you for offering us this opportunity to 
work with you and one another in the ongoing 
task of furthering the mission and ministry of 
the Diocese of Des Moines’ Catholic schools. 
Please help us to be open to your Holy Spirit 
speaking through one another as you reveal 
new opportunities and areas for expansion and 
development.    

Lord, you are our source of courage and 
strength as we desire to make wise decisions, 
based on best practices that will not only grow 
and flourish this ministry of Catholic education, 
but also offer great opportunity and provision 
for all those involved in the education of our 
families. 

By Cindy Shaw/Emmaus House 
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